
 

Site Report – Kokhanok – February, 2025 
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke  
and LPSD School Board Members 

From: Colter Barnes, Principal 

 

Photos & Description of Activities and Events 
In no particular order/priority: 

1. Mixed-3 district basketball tournament in Chignik Lake 
2. Community Valentine’s Day celebration 
3. Parent-teacher conferences (shared community surveys, MOY testing results, Q2 report cards, etc.) 
4. District Battle-of-the-Books competition (K, 1, 2, 3/4, and 5/6 teams competed) 
5. End of Quarter 3 (report cards) 
6. PEP Squad in full force 
7. Food-service update (see February’s menu below) 
8. Our custodian of 27 years (and long time resident, father, veteran) Leonard Cobb passed away 

 

Personnel Update 
K-1: Krista Hobson (Alum!, 2nd year in this position) 
2-5: Marina McGourty (3rd year in this position, 2nd year as head-teacher, cross-country coach) 
Secondary (6-12) Math & Science: Connor Romer (Alum!, first year teacher, Tech liaison, school pilot ;-) 
Secondary (6-12) ELA & Social Studies: Kim Phillips (17th year as a teacher, student-government advisor) 
Special Education: Kimberly Goode (20+ years in education, 2nd year in Alaska, BBRCTE liaison) 
 
Maternity/Long-term substitute: Denise Payton  
Tutor: Julie Boggan 
SPED Paraprofessionals: Agnes Mike, Moses Mike (P.E. too), Ona Wassillie, Seth Breazeale 
Preschool Teacher: Amanda Norbert 
Secretary & Cook’s Helper: Irene Wilson 
Cook: Peducia Andrew 
Custodian: Tyrone Madrid 
Maintenance & Bus Driver: Johnny Mike 
Nightgym Aide & Elder Lunch Delivery: Megan Klopp 
Substitutes: Jolene Jackinsky, Laura Andrew, Nancy Wassillie, Ocky Mike, Tootsie Roehl, Elayna Rickteroff, 
Elmer Anahonak Jr. 
 
February visitors: Amber Kresl, Kumi Rattenbury, Anne Hillman, Lesa Meath 
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LSAC Activity 
President:  Clint Rawls                         Vice-President:  Megan Klopp             Secretary:  Krystle Hanson 
Member:  Oxenia “Ocky” Mike          Member:  Charlene “Babe” Roehl 
Our sixth LSAC meeting of the year took place on Monday, February 17th at 4:00pm in Ms. Phillips’ 
classroom. We discussed new hires (Denise Payton & Gabrielle Calhoon), upcoming carnival 
plans/fundraisers, student & staff school improvement survey results, our cultural/educational moose 
permit for this spring, and ways to honor Leonard Cobb. 
 
Our March meeting is scheduled for 4:00pm on Monday the 17th. 
 

Community Engagement  
Students and staff attended and gave a report at February’s KVC meeting. 
 

Professional Development 
Monday, February 10th: PowerSchool updating and MAP & Amplify MOY reports (preparing for PTC) 
 

Pupil % Attendance K-12 
We currently have 35 students (K-12) and 4 preschoolers enrolled. Our February attendance rate was 88% 
 

Student and Staff Safety 
We did not conduct a fire drill in February. 
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